
 

Cabinet Decision is made in respect of a phased implementation plan for the 

Centralisation of Legal Services 

 

On January 16, 2017 Cabinet, among other things approved a Phased Implementation Plan 

for the centralization of legal services under the aegis of the Attorney General’s Chambers. 

This will involve a restructuring of the Chambers resulting in the attorneys serving in Legal Service 

Units in certain Ministries and Departments becoming a part of the Attorney General’s Chambers. 

The Legal Officers will however remain located in their relevant Ministries or Departments. 
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